
 

Newsletter – 4th October 2019 
 

Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

30 hour places 

If you are accessing a 30 hour place, please remember to reconfirm 

your eligibilty every 3 months from the date you applied. You will get a 

text/email 4 weeks before your reconfirmation deadline. This will ask you 

to log into your account and it is a quick process. You do not need to 

bring your code into nursery again. If you miss the deadline you will 

need to reapply and this is a longer process. 

We have some spare 30 hour places for the January term. If you think 

you may be eligible and you are currently accessing a 15 hour place 

please ask in the office for further details about how to apply.  

 
 

Harvest Food Collection 

We are collecting items for the Durham Foodbank. We 

are collecting items including powdered milk, sugar, fruit 

juice, pasta, tinned food, jam, biscuits, instant (kettle) meals, tea, coffee and 

men’s toiletries. 

Items can be brought into nursery from Monday 7th October until Friday 18th 

October. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Outdoor Clothing 

 
We have used our voluntary school funds to buy some new 

outdoor waterproof coats. Thank you to those who have 

contributed to this (money box in the porch). 

Using these spare coats at nursery allows children’s own coats to remain dry 

(and clean!), ready for their journey home. 

Please remember to return any spare socks which your child has been 

changed into over this past week. We are running short.   

____________________________________________________________________ 

Safety 

Please ensure you have hold of your child when leaving/arriving at nursery. 

The road is very busy and all children under 5 are unpredictable. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Diary Dates 

October 

Thursday 24th October - last 

day of half term 

Monday 4th November –

nursery reopens 

December 

Friday 20th December                     

(Last day of term) 

January 

Tuesday 7th January        

(Nursery Re-opens for Spring 

term) 

 

Lunch Time 

If you want your child to have 

soup at lunchtime you can send 

it in a clearly named flask (we 

will provide the bowl and 

spoon) 

 

 

     
 

 

 

http://www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk/
mailto:langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net

